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Hello Senator Manning and Representative Nathanson - - 

I’m a grandmother with a large family, all here in Eugene, OR.  

Thank you for the work that your continual work on the critical issue of climate change.

Please build upon the work you have started with SB 1530 by making the bill stronger 
and pass bold climate legislation in 2020.

SB 1530 needs to be stronger to reduce pollution from fossil fuel natural gas and increase 
investments for the clean economy.

Warmly, all the best…..

Laura Stuart
541-913-2521
laura@despain.com
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